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December 16, 2022 
Municipal Building 
121 Evergreen Road 

New Egypt, NJ  08533 
 

The Special Meeting of the Plumsted Township Committee was called to order by Mayor Bowen.   

STATEMENT:  “This meeting is being held in compliance with the Open Public Meetings Act.  It was 
advertised for publication in the Asbury Park Press and posted on the bulletin board.” 
 
THOSE OFFICIALS PRESENT WERE: 
   
In the Meeting Room: 
 
COMMITTEEMAN CALABRESE     COMMITTEEMAN GRILLETTO     DEPUTY MAYOR MARINARI   
MAYOR BOWEN          CLERK WITHAM  
 
Committeeman Cuozzo was absent.   
 
The meeting was opened with the flag salute and a moment of silence. 
 
Mayor Bowen said the purpose of the meeting is to acknowledge receipt of the 2021 audit and to acknowledge 
the award of the Local Efficiency Achievement (LEAP) Grant.   
 
RESOLUTIONS: 
 
Bowen said that Resolution 2022-276 acknowledges receipt of the 2021 audit.  Committeeman Grilletto 
reported on the audit on behalf of the Finance Committee. 
 
ON MOTION OF DEPUTY MAYOR MARINARI, SECONDED BY COMMITTEMAN GRILLETTO, 
RESOLUTION NO. 2022-276 – ACKNOWLEDGING THE RECEIPT OF THE 2021 AUDIT, WAS APPROVED.  
ROLL CALL VOTE:  ALL AYES 
 
Bowen said that Resolution 2022-283 acknowledges the receipt of the Local Efficiency Achievement Program 
Grant (LEAP), which is a grant from the state to help pay for EMS services and work on a shared services 
agreement with surrounding communities.   
 
ON MOTION OF DEPUTY MAYOR MARINARI, SECONDED BY COMMITTEMAN CALABRESE, 
RESOLUTION NO. 2022-283 – ACKNOWLEDGING THE LOCAL EFFICIENCY ACHIEVEMENT PROGRAM 
(LEAP) GRANT AWARD, WAS APPROVED.  ROLL CALL VOTE:  ALL AYES 
 
Bowen asked if there was any other business.  There was none.  Bowen asked if there was any public comment; 
there was none. 
 
ON MOTION OF DEPUTY MAYOR MARINARI, SECONDED BY COMMITTEEMAN GRILLETTO, THE 
SPECIAL MEETING WAS ADJOURNED.  ROLL CALL VOTE:  ALL AYES. 
 
       Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
       Jennifer Witham, RMC, CMR 
       Municipal Clerk 
 
 
*The recorder was not working during this meeting so there is no audio backup. 
 


